




































How can I help my child?

• By accessing the parent portal so that you 

know what they will be taught across the 

school year

• By talking with your child at home

• By discussing their work with them

• By listening to any concerns

• By reassuring your child that you are there if 

they need to talk about anything at all



Parents do not have the right to withdraw children from Relationships 

Education. Parents do have the right to withdraw children from any or 

all parts of the school’s sex education programme other than those 

which are required by the National Curriculum Science Orders, such as 

learning about body parts and puberty. 

All our work is in keeping with the teaching of the Catholic Church and 

complies with the Catholic Education Service Model Curriculum but it is 

understood that a small number of parents may wish to withdraw their 

children. In such cases, they should write to the Headteacher stating 

their objections.



Please contact us by email if you have any further questions

natalie.Shanahan@st-monicas.co.uk
jennie.nicholls@st-monicas.co.uk 
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mailto:PugheJ@stbernadettesschool.com
mailto:PugheJ@stbernadettesschool.com
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